

12th June 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our topic, 'Football Focus' we will be visiting Bootham Crescent Football Ground for a tour of the grounds and a presentation. This will give the children the opportunity to see how a football team trains, the facilities available and meet some of the players. I am sure the children will find this a worthwhile experience and very exciting. The children can wear football or sports kit and appropriate trainers.

On Thursday 21st June children from class 5 will visit Bootham Crescent accompanied by Miss Bilton, leaving school at 1.00pm and back by 3.20pm.

On Monday 25th June children from classes 8 and 9 will visit Bootham Crescent accompanied by Miss Platts and Mr Mastrelli, leaving at 9.15am, returning for lunch at 12.00pm.

On Thursday 28th June children from classes 6 and 7 will visit Bootham Crescent accompanied by Miss Land and Miss Clayton, leaving school at 1.00pm and back by 3.20pm.

There will be a charge of £1.50 per child, this is a voluntary contribution but without your support we will be unable to fund the visit. Please pay on ParentPay or by cash in the school office.

As this is in the local area we already have your consent to take your child out of school for this trip. We will need parent volunteers to help us walk the children to the grounds. If you are able to help on one of the days, please e-mail, Bloomz or see the teacher concerned.

Thank you for your support,

The Key Stage 2 Team

Miss Bilton – l.bilton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Miss Land – a.land@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Miss Clayton – z.clayton@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Miss Platts – c.platts@parkgroveprimary.co.uk
Mr Mastrelli – g.mastrelli@parkgroveprimary.co.uk

Child's Name				Class	
I enclose a voluntary contribution/have paid on ParentPay of £1.50 for my child to visit Bootham Crescent Football Ground.					
I can/cannot volunteer for Class 5	6	7	8	9 (please circle)	
Sianed				parent/carer	

